
 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events: 

 

Sun, Dec 4  2:30pm     Winchester Chorale 

         Christmas Concert 

This event will be held at First Baptist Church, 32 East Lexington Ave. 

 

Tues, Dec 6    6:00pm     Impact Group Meeting 

 

 

Wed, Dec 7  6:15pm     Handbell Practice 

       7:00pm     Choir Practice 

If you’re interested in joining one or both groups please see             

Anne Willis. You may also call or text at (419) 989-5474. 

 

 

Thurs, Dec 8  6:00-7:00pm     Thursday Prayer Gathering 

 

 

Thurs, Dec 8  7:00-8:30pm     Community Bible Study 

 

 

Sun, Dec 11  9:00am     Adult Sunday School Class  

 

 

Sun, Dec 11  10:15am    Worship Service 

 

Mon, Dec 12  3:00pm    Mini Bells Performance at  

        Rosemary Brooks Place 

 

Fri, Dec 16  3:00pm    Mini Bells Performance at  

        Boonesboro Trail Senior Living 
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Welcome and thank you to David Powell for being a part of our     

service this morning. 

 

Welcome to our visitors! We feel very honored to have you with us this 

morning! We hope you have felt warmly received and you will leave 

knowing that God has been in this place! Your willingness to complete 

the Connection Card found in the pew rack will give us an opportunity to 

share more of our appreciation for your presence.  

 

Please remember to use the blue Connection Card in the pew racks for 

any prayer requests or thoughts you may have. Be assured that your  

requests are prayed over every Thursday evening in our Prayer         

Gathering! We begin at 6:00pm and pray until 7:00 and every week 

sense the Lord’s presence in a special way. Come and experience this 

mid-week blessing! 

 

Will you share the good news? Our worship service is now streamed 

online each Sunday! So, please share this word with your family and 

friends. The web address is www.winfumc.org/video-stream/. You may 

see a recording of the service by using the same address. Thank you to 

Ryan Jackson for operating our streaming equipment today! 

 

 

Announcements 

The Winchester Chorale will be performing their Christmas Concert at 

First Baptist Church, 32 East Lexington Avenue today, Dec 4, at 2:30pm. 

Free admission, but donations are accepted. Several members of our 

church will be performing in this event. 

 

A small group of our Handbell Choir, The Mini Bells, will play at        

Rosemary Brooks Place on Dec 12 at 3:00pm.  The Mini Bells will also  

play at Boonesboro Trail Senior Living on Dec. 16 at 3:00pm.             

Congregation members and friends are invited to come with our bell 

ensemble to enjoy the brief program and visit with the residents. 

 

The Operation Happiness barrel is in the hall next to the office door to 

accept your canned goods and gently used coats, hats, gloves. The   

deadline for donations will be Monday, Dec 19. 
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